
 
 

 
October 16, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The destruction that hurricane Harvey has inflicted on the Gulf region is having a major impact 
on raw material pricing and availability. 
 
In response Reflectix will be implementing a 5% price increase with all new orders placed on or 
after November 16th, 2017 for immediate delivery. 
 
We understand how difficult these times are and appreciate your understanding and patience 
as we work through the issues that Harvey has caused to our business. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dale Tokarski 
President 
 


